

February 6, 2020

Mr. Frans Timmermans
Executive Vice-President of the European Commission
Directorate-General for Climate Action
European Commission
Avenue de Beaulieu 24
1160 Auderghem, Bruxelles/Brussel
Belgium

Dear Executive Vice-President,

It was a pleasure to meet with you in Davos. Thank you again for taking the time out of your busy schedule. I greatly valued having the opportunity to exchange views with you on a range of important topics affecting people, the environment, economies and societies across Europe, as well as share Apple's positions.

I hope to have conveyed my personal commitment - and that of Apple - to continue our positive and constructive role in facing current challenges and building a brighter future. In particular, we would like to follow up with you on our "Everyone Can Code" curriculum. My colleague, will be in Brussels at the end of March and we will reach out to you and your teams to continue our discussions and engagement on key topics of common importance.

If, at any point in time, you would find it helpful to discuss or enquire about my or Apple's views or support on any matter, please do not hesitate to reach out to me directly.

Yours sincerely,

Tim Cook